
County of Wood Library Board 
minutes 

April 15, 2021 

 
Board members :                                                         Library Directors: 
 
Francis Cherney                  Jill Porter, Everett Roehl Marshfield Public Library 
Joe  Zurfluh                  Tammy Hardinger, Pittsville Public Library  
Brad Hamilton                 Andrea Halbersma, Lester Public Library                                                                                                                                                                                           
Linda Schmidt                 Andy Bartlett, McMillan Memorial Library 
Dave Barth                 Darla Allen,  Charles and Joann Lester Library of Nekoosa 
Jean Anderson                 Stacy Kundinger, Lester Library of Arpin 
Bill Clendenning 
Susan Feith 
 
Chairman Fran brought the April 15,  2021  meeting to order at  7 pm for the virtual meeting.  The Wood 
County Library budget was discussed. Wood County may receive 14 million dollars for Covid relief.  
 
The elections were held. Francis and Dave were kept as chairman and vice chairman. Linda resigned as 
secretary after 15 years of enjoying being secretary.  Susan Feith will replace her at the July, 2021,  
meeting. 
 
There was no correspondence.  There were no comments on the agenda. 
 
Library reports: 
Stacy said that schools have library projects finished. The Summer Reading Program is being planned. 
The library is open most of the time.  
 
Jill said that on March 15th the library opened and it was a wonderful opening day. They will be a full 
member of Linkcat soon.  Also the Summer Reading Program is being planned.  
 
Tammy reported that they had their first in-person program two weeks ago.  April is National Poetry 
Month.  She may have a poetry contest for the community. 
 
Andy was excited about the bids coming in so that they can be back on their library projects. He is doing 
the Learning Futures Project.  The Summer Reading Program will ready when school is out for the 
summer. 
 
Darla has a display for Autism Awareness  Month. She is looking for pictures of veterans  from the area 
who have passed on for Memorial Day. She is excited that Summer Reading Program will be in person. 
 
The date of the next meeting is July 15, at 7 pm at McMillan Library. 
 
 
                                           



 


